
District Goal: WE empower all students to achieve post-high school success. 
 
The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups.  It is the policy of the Beaverton School District that there 
will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion, gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, 
national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status, genetic information or disability in any educational programs, activities or employment. 

  
 

WE EXPECT EXCELLENCE WE INNOVATE WE EMBRACE EQUITY WE COLLABORATE

 
 
 

 
 

ELECTION OF SCHOOL BOARD CHAIR AND VICE CHAIR FOR 2017-2018 
 
 
POLICY ISSUE / SITUATION: 
 
Board Policy BCB states:  The officers of the Board shall consist of a chair and a vice chair.  The 
term of office for the chair and vice chair shall be for twelve (12) months from July 1, 2017 through 
June 30, 2018.  The Board recognizes that State statute allows a member to be elected for up to 
four successive one-year terms.  In the event the current Board chair and vice chair leave the 
Board, the most senior Board member will provide leadership until the elected Board elects new 
officers. 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
BE IT RESOLVED that the Board Chair conduct the election of School Board Chair and Vice-Chair 
for the 2017-2018 school year as prescribed by Policy BCB.  
  

 

BOARD MEETING DATE 
June 12, 2017 


